
 

 

 
10th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

 

Please read the following important information about Christmas Performances in school this 
year. Please note at all performances we will ONLY be able to admit two adults per child in 
school. The PTFA will be selling hot drinks and holding a raffle before each performance.  
 

 

Wednesday 13th December at 9.30am, doors open at 9am.  We are able to accommodate two 
adults ONLY per child for this performance. It will be in the KS1 hall and entrance to the 
performance will be via the lower car park entrance to school. 
 

 

Friday 15th December at 9.30am, doors open at 9am. We are able to accommodate two 
adults ONLY per child for this performance. It will be in the KS1 hall and entrance to the 
performance will be via the lower car park entrance to school. 
 

 

Thursday 14th December at 2.00pm, doors open at 1.30pm. We are able to accommodate 
two adults ONLY per child for this performance. It will be in the KS2 hall, entrance for 
this will be via the main car park entrance. 
  

 

Thursday 14th December at 9.30am, doors open at 9am. We are able to accommodate two 
adults ONLY per child for this performance. It will be in the KS2 hall, entrance for this will 
be via the main car park entrance. 
  
Thank you again for your continuing support. 
 
 
 
Mrs G Grainger  
Headteacher  


